
 
December e-Newsletter 

 
Happy Holidays from the Disneyland® Resort Grad Nite team - 
 
Before we head into the busy holiday season, please take note of the following information: 
 
CHAPERONE CELL PHONE INFORMATION & GROUP ARRIVAL DETAILS 
Beginning in March 2017, the main contact for each registered Grad Nite school will be responsible 
for submitting a minimum of two (2) day-of event Chaperone cell phone numbers that will be used by 
Disneyland® Resort Cast Members in case of an emergency or other incidents that may occur (i.e.: 
lost ticket or wristband) during your school’s visit. This information must be submitted using our 
information collection site no later than 3 weeks before your event date so please plan ahead! 
  
Using the same information collection site, the main contact will also be responsible for sharing the 
school’s anticipated arrival details. Groups may arrive as early as Disneyland® Park and Disney 
California Adventure® Park opening. Park hours will be available on Disneyland.com approximately 6 
weeks prior to your event date so be sure to plan accordingly as park opening times may vary. 
 
All groups must arrive together through our Grad Nite security screening entry point via school bus, 
charter bus, or chaperone driven vehicles. If your group is staying at a local hotel and planning to 
walk to the Grad Nite security screening entry point. Additional arrival details and specifics will be 
provided at a later date. Reminder that under no circumstance may a student drive him/herself to 
Grad Nite. No exceptions. 
  
ESPN ZONE POST GRAD NITE BREAKFAST ADD-ON OPTION 
Continue the celebration after the Disneyland® Resort Grad Nite event with a hot breakfast at ESPN 
Zone restaurant in the Downtown Disney® District from 2 a.m. - 5 a.m. Grad Nite groups may also 
add unlimited arcade game play (for an additional fee) in the Sports Arena to keep the fun going until 
the morning. Post Grad Nite breakfast add-on options start at $20 per graduate.  A minimum of 150 
graduates is required to book a Post Grad Nite breakfast at ESPN Zone restaurant. Schools 
interested in the Post Grad Nite breakfast option may contact Anthony Ippolito from ESPN Zone 
directly at 714-300-7246 or Anthony.Ippolito@disney.com. 
  
CHAPERONE HANDBOOK & DRESS CODE GUIDELINES 
In early 2017, the official Grad Nite Chaperone Handbook which includes information about prohibited 
items and student dress code guidelines will become available on DisneylandGradNite.com. Once 
available, it is the school’s responsibility to share the Chaperone Handbook with all Chaperones and 
Students attending the event.  
  
We hope you have a relaxing holiday and look forward to working with you in the new year! 
  
 
- Disneyland® Resort Grad Nite Team 	
	


